
 

Visakhapatnam Port Authority proudly joined the occasion with vibrant 
parƟcipaƟon of school children, igniƟng young minds with curiosity & dreams of 
space exploraƟon.  

On 23-08-2025 students of Queen Mary Girls High School, Visakhapatnam, took 
the pledge to promote NaƟonal Space Day.  
 

 

 


